FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20554

or
N4 1 1994 IN REPLY REFER TO:

31030/EQU/4-2-4
1300B4

Mr. Valdis V. Liepa

University of Michigan

Radiation Laboratory

NASA/Center for Space Terahertz Technology
3228 EECS Building

Ann Arbor, MI 48109-2122

Dear Mr. Liepa:

This is in reply to your facsimile transmission of August 2, 1994,
regarding the labelling of a low power communication device that will
be marketed within the U.S. and Canada. You request approval to
combine the labels for both countries, permitting a single label to be
employed. As indicated, this combined label would read as follows:

"This device complies with Part 15 of the FCC Rules and with
RSS-210 of the Industry Canada. Operation is subject to the
following two conditions: (1) This device may not cause
harmful interference, and (2) this device must accept any
interference received, including interference that may cause
undesired operation." -

According to Section 15.19(a) of our rules, a low power communications
device operating under Part 15 must be labelled with the specific
statement contained in paragraph (a) (3). The only difference between
the statement required under our rules and your proposed statement is
the addition in the first sentence of the phrase "... and with RSS-210
of the Industry Canada."

I note that Kwai Lum of Industry Canada, in a facsimile to you on
August 3, 1994, has already given permission to use this combined
label. I also agree that the use of this combined label, as shown
above, is acceptable under our regulations. This label conveys the
desired information and is essentially identical to our requirement.
As expressed by Mr. Lum, text denoting compliance with the standards
for both countries was not stated in ovur rules as "it would be too
presumptuous [to assume] that all products are for both markets.”

I trust that the above responds to your inguiry. Additional questions
should be directed to John Reed, 1300B4, at the address on the
letterhead or at (202) 653-7313.

incerely,

LA f

%L Richard B. Engelman
i Chief, Technical Standards Branch

Office of Engineering and Technology



Re:  Certification for Delco Delphi
Communiport MPC-PRO
Model: 12205129
FCC ID: L2C0014T

POWER OF ATTORNEY

A letter granting Valdis V. Liepa the Power of Attorney is on file and can be provided
when so requested.



Re:  Certification for Delco Delphi
Communiport MPC-PRO
Model: 12205129
FCC ID: L2C0014T

GENERAL PRODUCT INFORMATION

The device, for which certification is pursued, has been designed by:

Delphi-Delco Electronics Systems
One Corporate Center
Kokomo, IN 46904-9005

Mark Cummings-Hill
Tel: 734-983-1000
Fax: 734-983-2475

It will be manufactured by:

Kodenshi / INT Corp.
570-300 832 Palbong-Doug
Iksan, Korea
Tel: (063) 830-1344
Fax: (063) 835-5429

It will be marketed and serviced by:
Delphi-Delco

One Corporate Center
Kokomo, IN 46904-9005
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Re:  Certification for Delco Delphi
Communiport MPC-PRO
Model: 12205129
FCCID: L2C0014T

STATEMENT OF MODIFICATIONS

As received, the device had a 24cm antenna length and with that (fundamental) emissions
were above the limit. By cutting the length to 22cm (measured from the outside of the
case to the end of the wire), the emission was brought below the limit. (Also see Section

3.1 of the attached Test Report).

Valdis V. Llepa
Research Scientist




